
NCC-031047-18 

SCHOOL EXCLUSIONS FOI  

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I would like to submit a FOI request for the following information.  

 

How many pupils have been excluded from school in the last three years? Could this 

information be split into age groups?  

How many pupils were excluded from an academy?  

How many pupils were excluded from a council-run school?  

How many were excluded from a free school?  

How many pupils are being schooled in a pupil referral unit?  What are the ages of these 

children?  

 

Thanks,  
 
 
 
Dear Requester. 
 
Further to your recent Freedom of information request, please see attached.  We do not have any 
pupil referral units in the county so are unable to answer the final question. 

We hope this now satisfies your request. Should you have any further enquiry please do not hesitate 
to contact me directly on the details below.   

In addition to this and for future reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes 
previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  

You can use the search facility using keywords.  

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk.  

Kind Regards  
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